Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #169 Wednesday, May 18, 2022

TODAY WE WILL FOLLOW THE KEYSTONE SCHEDULE LISTED BELOW:

Keystone Testing/Freshman Academy - 7:30 - 9:55 am
First class of the day - 10:00 - 10:35 am (announcements at 10:00)
Second class of the day - 10:40 - 11:10 am
Third class of the day - 11:15 - 11:45 am

Lunch A - 11:50- 12:15 Pd.4A - 11:50 - 12:20 Pd. 4A - 11:50 -12:20
Pd. 4B - 12:20-12:50 Lunch B - 12:25 - 12:50 Pd. 5B - 12:25-12:55
Pd.5C - 12:55-1:25 Pd.5C- 12:55-1:25 Lunch C -1:00 - 1:25

Pd. 6-1:30-1:58 pm
Pd. 7-2:03-2:30 pm

IMPORTANT GRADUATION ANNOUNCEMENT FOR SENIORS: Graduation rehearsal for Thursday, June 2nd has been changed
from a start time of 7:30 AM to 9:30 AM. It is IMPERATIVE that students show up ON TIME due to the late start.

Student Drivers: Please be advised that as we near the end of the school year the parking lots are becoming very full. This is a
reminder that all vehicles are required to have a parking permit and must park in their assigned parking lot. There will be no
warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a
parking violation.

This is an important reminder to all students that only students with a purple elevator pass from the Healthroom are
permitted to use the elevator. If you have any questions, please see the Healthroom. Thank you!

A reminder to all students: as the temperatures rise the dress code as published in your handbook remains the same. YOUR
ENTIRE TORSO MUST BE COVERED. Crop tops and exposed stomachs are not permitted. Additionally, hats, hoodies, and all
other non-religious head coverings need to remain off in class and within the hallways after 7:30 am. Administration

On May 25th at 9AM, a representative from LGH/Penn Medicine will present information on the many opportunities available
for students to work at LGH right out of high school! Any junior or senior interested in learning more should sign up on the
google form posted on the class of 22/23 pages. Depending on interest, we may be able to turn this into a hiring event for those
that qualify. Benefits include tuition assistance for employees that work 20 hours a week or more and pay rate is at the
minimum $15/hr. Please stop in the Counseling Office or email Mrs. Ziegler with any questions.

Please see Schoology for an application for ABC Keystone's Summer Pre-Apprenticeship Program. This program runs from 9 am
—2:30 pm, and takes place at their facility in Manheim off of 283 from June 27 until July 20. Through this program students earn
credit towards a registered apprenticeship in the construction trades at ABC which leads to a journey level education and
employment opportunities starting at approx. $45,000/year. Please reach out to Mrs. Ziegler with any questions!

Juniors taking IB English Year 1 or IB History Year 1 should plan to attend a brief meeting Tuesday, May 24 at the end of the
school day in room 025 to receive summer assignments.

Manheim Township's IB program is excited to once again be offering a school sponsored Service Learning Trip to Peru in March
of 2023! The total cost of the trip will be around $2,500 and focuses on service work in Peru's Sacred Valley. This trip is open to
all Manheim Township High School students.

If interested, please reach out to Mrs. Sweeney (sweeneta@mtwp.net) for more information. All deposits are due by June 1st;
spots are limited!

-see other side-



Do you love to meet new people and form connections? Consider applying to Link Crew! As a Link Leader, you will have a
tremendous influence on our freshmen students by helping them acclimate to the new building, as well as to build your own
leadership skills. If you did not receive an application, scan the QR codes on any of the hanging signs in the hallways.
Applications are due to Mrs. Eshelman (room 231) or Mrs. Deibler (room 226) by Monday, May 23.

Any student in grades 9,10 or 11 that is interested in running for class officer for the 2022-2023 school year, please check
your class Schoology page for election procedures. The deadline for placing your name on the ballot is Friday, May 20th at
3:00pm. Elections will be held electronically in Advisory on Wednesday, May 25th.

Key Club is now accepting new members for the 2022-2023 school year. If you are interested in joining, scan one of the QR
codes posted around the school or use the link posted as an update in your Class Of Schoology page.

Key club is holding a Care Closet drive for clash of the classes. The Care Closet is somewhere for anyone in the district who is in
need to go get cleaning/hygiene products at no cost. Every item brought in increases your chances of you getting to pie a
teacher! Bring in paper products, cleaning supplies and hygiene products. Flyers are hung around the school listing all items we
will accept. We are collecting items from the 16th-20th in the main lobby area before the first bell. The class with the most items
chooses what teachers are to be pied! Thanks for your support!

Missing your water bottle, lunch box, gym bag, or coat? Please check the Lost and Found in the main lobby. Smaller, more
valuable items may be found in the main High School office. Please note that unclaimed items will be disposed of at the end of
every month.

Reminder to all Spring Sports Athletes: Please use the Arena Entrance to the school for all athletic events, practices, etc.
Any student interested in running cross country at Manheim Township High School for the upcoming fall 2022 season please

provide your name, grade level and contact information to Coach Stover at kstover@hershey.k12.pa.us. Those who ran on last
year’s team do not need to reach out to Coach Stover at this time unless your contact information from last season has changed.

The Manheim Township School District Field Hockey program will hold its preseason meeting Thursday, May 19, 2022, in the
high school convocation hall, at 7:00 PM. This meeting is mandatory for all players (rising grades 7-12) interested in trying out for
the Fall 2022 Girls High School team, and their parents. Please enter through the main entrance of the high school.

Anyone interested in information about the boys soccer program please visit the athletics page and follow the link to sign up for
all summer and tryouts information. This is for all those who will be in grades 7-12 next fall.

Boys Basketball Open Gyms: Open gyms for all boys entering grades 9-12 for the 2022-2023 season will run on Tuesdays and
Thursdays in the Arena after school. Google calendar schedules are available via the Athletic Department's website, social
media posts, or by contacting Coach Johns. Please pay attention to announcements on bad weather days as Spring sports may
take the gym.

Attention all girls interested in playing volleyball at the high school: There will be open gyms every Wednesday in May in the
arena 3:00-4:30. A document with summer workouts and tryout information is available on the school athletic website as well.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Vglax PIAA D3 Quarterfinals H Ed Journey Field 5:00




